
               

 
 
 
 Dear UGA Student: 
 
We are excited to receive your interest in The Art of Wellness Living Learning Community at the 
University of Georgia. We are eager to make your acquaintance, tell you about our program, and answer 
any questions you might have. We encourage you to consider applying for the inaugural year of this 
amazing and unique program. 
 
You can learn more about our program by visiting the University Housing website: 
https://housing.uga.edu/living-learning-communities/ 
 
 We have created a unique LLC that is specifically tailored to arts-focused students in a range of disciplines 
centering on building a supportive community while nurturing the wellness needs of this specific 
population to help first year students successfully transition into a college career in the arts. The Art of 
Wellness LLC will accept 24 students for the 2022-23 year who are majoring or minoring in dance, music, 
visual art, theatre and film studies, creative writing and landscape architecture. 
 
Attached you will find the application which is due by April 11th 2022. It will also be posted on the Art of 
Wellness LLC page on the Department of Dance website: www.dance.uga.edu 
 
Consider following us on Instagram:  @artofwellness_uga 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to us at the contact emails below. We encourage you to apply. 
Congratulations on your acceptance to UGA! 
 
Professor Rebecca Gose renghaus@uga.edu 
Barbara Powers barbara.powers@uga.edu  
 
Sincerely, 

 

 


